
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Extend School Year Waiver  
2021-2022 

Thursday, May 26, 2022 at 9:00 AM 

TUOLUMNE COUNTY 
SPECIAL EDUCATION LOCAL PLAN 
AREA (SELPA) 

175 FAIRVIEW LANE 
SONORA, CA 95370 
 
t: 209 536 2000 
f: 209 536 2003 
www.tcsos.us/special-education-
local-plan-area-selpa/ 

The public hearing will take place in a hybrid format with some board 
members attending in person and some attending virtually. The physical 
location for board members attending in person is 175 Fairview Lane, Room 
217. 

To attend virtually, please use the following information: 
Link: https://tcsos-us.zoom.us/j/84219829876?pwd=3MWZXN7xic_a8W4ARFk-
K09ei63dcf.1 
Meeting ID: 842 1982 9876 
Passcode: 818787 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Tuolumne County Special Education Local Area 
Plan (SELPA) Governing Board will hold a PUBLIC HEARING at a special board 
meeting, May, 26 2022 at 9:00 AM, or as soon thereafter as practicable in Room 
217 of the Tuolumne County Superintendent of Schools Office (175 Fairview Lane, 
Sonora, CA), and via Zoom. 

The Tuolumne County SELPA is applying for an Extended School Year (ESY) waiver 
to reduce the amount of days from the required 20 days to 15 days.  

 
Stacy Wheat 
Executive Director, Special Education/SELPA 
 
 
 
Posted on May 16, 2022 in the following locations: 
Tuolumne County Superintendent of Schools Office 
Jamestown School  
The Annex 
www.tcsos.us 
 

 

http://www.tcsos.us/

